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Knightsen CSD <knightsencsd@gmail.com>

RE: KTCSD's New Position on the Knightsen Wetlands Proposed Project
1 message

Spautz, Hildegarde@Wildlife <Hildegarde.Spautz@wildlife.ca.gov> Fri, Feb 12, 2021 at 3:53 PM
To: Knightsen CSD <knightsencsd@gmail.com>
Cc: "Wells, Matt C.@Wildlife" <Matt.Wells@wildlife.ca.gov>

Dear Ms. Bellow-Kunkel,

We have received your letter.  

Thank you.

Hildie Spautz  - CDFW - Watershed Restoration Grants Branch

Hildegarde.Spautz@wildlife.ca.gov

 

From: Knightsen CSD <knightsencsd@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 2:44 PM 
To: Spautz, Hildegarde@Wildlife <Hildegarde.Spautz@wildlife.ca.gov> 
Cc: Wells, Matt C.@Wildlife <Matt.Wells@wildlife.ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: KTCSD's New Position on the Knightsen Wetlands Proposed Project

 

Warning: This email originated from outside of CDFW and should be treated with extra caution.

 

Dear Ms. Spautz and Mr. Wells,

Ms. Spautz, it has been a significant period since we last spoke.  Attached is a follow-up letter the Knightsen Town
Community Services District (KTCSD) sent to the East Contra Costa Habitat Conservancy (ECCHC).

I am advising both of you of this letter because in the past the Department of Fish and Wildlife has provided grant support
to the proposed Knightsen Wetlands Restoration Project.  The KTCSD Board of Directors and members of the Knightsen
community continue to have grave concerns about the proposed wetlands project.  Our concerns have not been
adequately addressed and the ECCHC has not followed through with the additional public outreach they committed to. 
We continue to be opposed to the proposed project.

We hope that you will take our concerns into account before providing any additional support and/or funding for the
proposed Knightsen wetlands.

Sincerely, 

Trish Bello-Kunkel, Chairperson

Knightsen Town Community Services District (KTCSD)

 

 

On Tue, Nov 12, 2019 at 1:14 PM Spautz, Hildegarde@Wildlife <Hildegarde.Spautz@wildlife.ca.gov> wrote:

Matt and I received your email. Thank you.

Hildie Spautz
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Hildie Spautz, Senior Environmental Scientist (Specialist)

Watershed Restoration Grants Branch

California Department of Fish and Wildlife

1700 9th Street, 2nd floor

Sacramento, California 95811-7023

 

Mailing address:

CDFW - Watershed Restoration Grants Branch

P.O. Box 944209

Sacramento, CA 94244-2090

-------------

Office phone: 916-445-0076

Hildegarde.Spautz@wildlife.ca.gov

www.wildlife.ca.gov 

 

 

 

From: Knightsen CSD <knightsencsd@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2019 7:54 AM 
To: Spautz, Hildegarde@Wildlife <Hildegarde.Spautz@wildlife.ca.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: KTCSD's New Position on the Knightsen Wetlands Proposed Project

 

Resending my email since it bounced back due to an incorrect email address.

 

Regards,

Trish Bello-Kunkel, Chairperson

Knightsen Town Community Services District (KTCSD)

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Knightsen CSD <knightsencsd@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Nov 11, 2019 at 7:45 AM 
Subject: KTCSD's New Position on the Knightsen Wetlands Proposed Project 
To: <Hildegard.Spautz@wildlife.ca.gov> 
Cc: <Matt.Wells@wildlife.ca.gov>

 

Good Morning Hilde,
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Thank you for returning my call last week in regards to the grant funding status on the Knightsen
Wetlands Proposed Project as well as your guidance. Attached is a letter from KTCSD regarding our new
position on the Project. It includes an enclosure of the many unanswered questions that our community
has in regards to the Project. This letter will also being sent to you via U.S. Mail. 

 

Should you or Matt have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Over the next few weeks
I will be out of town, but I will have periodic email access.

 

Regards,

Trish Bello-Kunkel, Chairperson

Knightsen Town Community Services District (KTCSD)

925-551-1410


